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   A message from Mrs Atherton   

Goodbye and Good Luck 

We break up from school on Friday 19th 

July at 2.30pm. 

On this day, we will say goodbye to our 

amazing Year 6’s and would like to invite 

their parents and carers to a special 

Leaver’s Assembly at 9am. This will last for 

approximately half an hour. 

We will also be saying goodbye to three of 

our teaching assistants: Mrs Woodhouse, 

Mrs Cuthbert and Miss Harrison.  I would 

like to take this opportunity to thank them 

for their hard work over the years. You will 

all be missed greatly by the staff, children 

and parents.  

Finally, we will also say thank you, goodbye 

and good luck to Mrs Paylor who has 

worked at the school as both a breakfast 

club and lunch time supervisor. 

 

Primary Schools’ Public Speaking Competition 
 
 

Miss Cerowski and I were extremely proud of Casey and Alyssa 
at the York Civic’s Trust annual Primary School Public Speaking 
competition. This was held in the Merchant Adventurers’ Hall. 
The girls spoke extremely well, in front of a large  
audience on their chosen topic ‘Is York a safe city for cyclists?’ 

On Wednesday, the children brought home 
their end of year report. This year, we have 
added a ‘pupil comment’ section. It was    
wonderful  reading them all—Art days, trips 
and P.E. have definitely been the children’s 
favourites this year. 
 
Our most recent Art Day was entitled ‘Our 
School.’ This canvas was created by Badger 
class and includes a finger print made by   
every adult and child in school.  
 
The canvases are now in the Hall so please 
have a look at our Summer Fayre. 



 

Sports Awards 

We love our P.E lessons 
at Burton Green and our 
attitude in lessons is 
celebrated in our Friday 
Celebration Assembly.  

Last week, Mr Holmes 
and Mr Holmes chose 
these two superstars for 
their stars of the week.  

Well deserved! 

 

Creative Arts Day ‘Our School’ 
 

 
 
 

 
 

Family Get Active 

Families have been    
having fun at the Family 
get Active sessions. All 
are welcome at these      
sessions which are free 
and run on Mondays 
from 3.30pm until 5pm.  
 
Please let us know in 
the Office if you would 
like to attend these    
sessions, either now or 
in September. 



 

Attendance 
 

 
Hedgehogs (Reception)  -  88.82% 
 
Squirrels (Year 1)            - 94.58% 
 
Hares (Year 2)                - 96.36% 
 
Badgers (Year 3/4)         - 94.74% 
 
Owls (Year 4/5)              - 92.68% 
 
Foxes (Year 5/6)     - 96.43% 
 
The winning class this week are: 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  Sports Days 

Thank you all of 
the parents and 
carers who came 
to our Sports 
Days.  

There was such a 
wonderful        
atmosphere and 
the children had a        
fantastic  time.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

03/07/19 Year 6 Transition Day 

04/07/19 New to Reception meeting 4pm 

05/07/19 Summer Fayre 3.30pm 

08/07/19 to 10/07/19 Year 6 transition to Vale of York 

08/07/19 Visit new class 

10/07/19 Visit new class 

11/07/19 Year 6 Prom 

12/07/19 Creative Arts Day ‘Great Britain’ 

17/07/19 Homestead Park 12.30pm Year 6 

17/07/19 Parents visit child’s new class 3.30pm 

19/07/19 Year 6 Leaver’s Assembly  9am 

19/07/19  Last day, 2.30pm finish. 
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